
Carol Dale (Parish Manager) 

027 249 8032 supportmanager@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
 

Sitiveni Pouvalu (Custodian) 

027 724 9986 
 

Parish Office  

Hours: Tuesday to Thursday 10am to 3pm 

 Visitors : Thursday 12 noon to 3pm. 

75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 

04 384 7695 / secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz 

Rev Utumau’u Pupulu, (Superintendent/ 

Samoan Presbyter) 

021 842 883/utumauu.pupulu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy (10am Presbyter)  

021 274 1957 / 04 479 4393 

nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
... 

Rev. Simote Taunga (Tongan Presbyter)  

021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Sikeli Cawanikawai (Fijian Presbyter)  

021 207 6273/ sikeli@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

 
 

Upcoming Services 

Sunday 1 May: 10am Service leader -  Rev Nicola Teague Grundy & Norbert 

Sunday 8 May: 10am Service leader -  Philip Garside 

     UPCOMING ROSTERS: 
 

Easter Friday 1 May 

Door Stewards: To be advised 

Organist: Colin 

Morning Tea: Lusi 

Readings: To be advised 

Notices: To be advised 

Flowers: To be advised 

Towels: Not required at this stage 
 

 

Easter Sunday 8 May 

Door Stewards: To be advised 

Organist: Colin 

Morning Tea: To be advised 

Readings: To be advised 

Notices: To be advised 

Flowers: To be advised 

Towels: Not required at this stage 

Next Sunday Reading: 
 
Acts 9:1-6 (7-20), Psalm 30 
Revelations 5:11-14, John 21:1-19 

Parish Mobile Phone: 027 359 3933 

Meetings and Events Coming Up: 

 

Parish Council Meeting 

Thursday 28 April 7pm, Chapel 

 

Social Event - Quiz Night 

Saturday 7 May, New Hall 

Plan your teams now and start studying 

 

Finance and Resources Committee 

Thursday 12 May 7pm, Chapel 

 

10am Leaders Meeting 

Tuesday 17 May, 7pm, Vestry 
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10am Congregation News 
Sunday 24 April 2022 



10am Roster Volunteers 

If you are interested and able to 

volunteer, we would greatly appreciate 

additional people for the following 

rosters: 

• Reading 

•  Flowers 

• Door Steward 

•  Communion Steward 

• Morning Tea 

If you are interested, please contact 

Wendy Conwell at winnie@inspire.net.nz 

 

Children’s resources wanted 

We are wanting to renew our children’s 

resources. We are after decent toys, 

books, craft equipment and supplies. 

We are also looking for a sturdy trolley 

with shelves. 

If you have any you can donate please 

deliver to church office or any 10am 

leader. 

 

DCM Foodbank Appeal 

DCM are having another Foodbank appeal 

on Saturday 28 May. We are looking for 

10am volunteers from 9am—10am on 

Saturday 28 May to help at New World 

Newtown. Anyone who is interested 

please contact the Parish Office at 

office@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

Pizza and games night   

Sunday 1st May, 4pm at 67 Downing 

Street, Crofton Downs. This is for young 

teens (no parents) and will be an 

opportunity to plan a programme for this 

year.  If you are interested please come 

along.  If you know someone who might 

be interested, please invite them. 

 

Christian World Service – Ukraine 

Crisis Appeal 

CWS, the aid agency associated with 

the Methodist Church, is appealing for 

donations to assist people displaced by 

the war in Ukraine.  In Hungary, 

Poland, Romania, Slovakia and Ukraine, 

ACT Alliance (Action by Churches 

Together) is providing water, food, 

shelter, blankets and more to families 

who have left their homes, jobs and 

loved ones.  As we are seen on our tv 

screens, it is cold outside, and many 

people are traumatised and afraid. 

UNHCR reports 3.6 million people 

have already fled Ukraine and 6.5 

million have fled their homes but 

remain in Ukraine (internally 

displaced).  Nearly one-third of 

Ukrainians need humanitarian 

assistance. The people need food, 

water, shelter, and safety now.  If 

you are able to make a donation, please 

donate online at: cws.org.nz 

 

 

 

 Thank you for coming to our service! Please make sure you have our car pass on your 

dashboard. Visitor passes are available at the back of the hall.  

Bulletin Contribution 
If you have anything for the bulletin, 

please have it in to the office by  
12pm on Thursdays. 


